JOHN H. TRIGG COMPANY
P. ©. BOX 520
ROSWELL, NEW MEXICO ss201

January 11, 1966

Mr. R. L. Stamets

0il Conservation Commission
Post Office Drawer DD
Artesia, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Stamets:

In compliance with your letter dated January 5, 1966 requesting
additional information in connection with C-104's submitted to
your office, we are enclosing two copies of deviation surveys on
each of the following wells:

Azotea Mesa Fed. Gas Com. No. 2-C REOCE V&

Section 5, T22S., R24E., N.M.P.M.

Federal "IB" No. 2-F Jﬂff? o

Section 7, T22S., R24E., N.M.P.M.

Azotea Mesa Fed. Gas Com. No. 1-D
Section 8, T22S., R24E., N.M.P.M,

Also enclosed are copies of letters to the 0il Conservation
Commission office in Santa Fe evidencing our request for admin-
istrative approval of a non-standard proration unit for the
three wells mentioned in your letter.

Lease name for the Federal Azotea Mesa wells No. 1 and 2 has
been changed as requested.

Please advise if further information is required. Thank you.

Very truly yours,

) R and "',/, !/.
. - i/;/’ffq/ Q¢ . . ‘//. H "ié; ,'/L»;,//‘_,{_’,
(Miss) Victoria D, Sanchez A

Geological Department

Enc.

o



January 5, 1966

John H. Trigg
P. 0. Box 520
Roswell, New Mexico

Re: Indian Basin-Upper Penn.
Gas Pool

Gentlemen:

By letter of December 31, 1965, your office transmitted Form
C-104s for five wells in the subject pool to this office. Upon
review of these forms we find additional information is required
and we have made some changes of which you should be aware. The
Federal IB No.l-D, 6-22-24, requires administrative approval of its
660.09 acre non-standard proration unit. The Federal IB No.2-F,
7-22~24, requires administrative approval of its 627.68 acre non-
standard proration unit and two-notarized copies of the deviation
survey. The Federal Azotea Mesa No.l-D, 8-22-24, requires twoe-rota-
rized copies of the deviation survey. And, the Federal Azotea Mesa
No.2-C, 5-22-24, requires administrative approval for its 692.88
acre non-standard proration unit and two-netarised copies of the
deviation survey. Administrative approval of the non-standard pro-
ration units may be obtained through our Santa Fe Office.

Further, in compliance with Memo 2-65, attached to the front
of the July, 1965, oil proration schedule, the lease name for the
Pederal Azotea Mesa wells No. 1 and 2 has been changed to Azotea
Mesa Fed. Gas Com.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, do not
nesitate to call upon me.

Very truly yours,

0il Conservation Commission

R. L. Stamets
RLS/ 3w
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